
ST Marys CE Primary 
School 
Newsletter 

Half term Monday 26th May  2025 

Tuesday 3rd June Exotic zoo visit to Class 1– pay £5 donation asap 

Thursday 5th June Goblin car race day Year 6 

Thursday 12th June Federation cross country KS2 at Clunbury 

Monday 16th June Crucial Crew Yr 6 

Tuesday 17th June Class  & Leavers photos 

Thursday 26th June Wigmore taster day YR 5 

Thursday 26th June Leavers service @ Hereford Cathedral 

Thursday 3rd July Year 6 Induction day @ Wigmore High School 

Thursday 10th July Sports day  

Friday 11th July End of term event @Bedstone 

Friday 18th July Leavers Service@ Church  

 

22.05.25 

 

 

We're using a great website called                   
easyfundraising to help raise money for 
St Marys Ce Primary School      Bucknell. 
 
easyfundraising is the UK's biggest chari-

ty shopping site and will turn your everyday 
online shopping into FREE donations for 
us. 
 
All you need to do is sign up and shop via 
the easyfundraising website or App when 
you're shopping with over 7,500 brands in-
cluding eBay, Tesco, Marks & Spencer, Just 
Eat and more! 
 
Your online shopping won't cost you any 
extra and we'll be really grateful for your 
donations. 
 
Please sign up here: 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/st-marys-ce-primary-school-
bucknell?&utm_medium=Email-
share&utm_source=Newsletter  

Please help us to  raise valuable funds  for our school.  

Take a look at the text opposite and sign up to               

Easyfundraising. 



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been enjoying our topic on mini beasts, this week was National Bee Week. We 
have read stories about bees on adventures and noisy bees. We have created our own beehive 
and honeycombs using sponge painting and shapes. 

We have the wonderful experience of tasting locally sourced honey, each child loved it. Thank 
you to Mr and Mrs Theobalds for letting us taste your honey. We highly recommend it. 

Class 1 

 

  

 

 

We've had a good learning week and have been focusing on life cycles of frogs and butterflies in 
Science, and starting our learning about Islam in RE. I wanted to share with you some photos of a 
few of the Year 1s and 2s who designed and made some fantastic vehicles in Design and          
Technology. After initially thinking about different kinds of vehicles, the children learned about 
wheels, and axles. They used dowel rod with cardboard cuboids and wheels to make a basic 
chassis. Then came the fun bit- designing and making their own vehicle.  

Avah made a fabulous tractor, Summer made a plane, Tristan made a fire engine with a cherry 
picker and ladders, and Sofia made a Catmobile!! Finally, the children had to evaluate their 
models and think about the good things and about what they'd like to improve.  

Please can we remind parents about sun hats and applying sun cream before school. Can we 
also ask that children  wear appropriate footwear. We have had a few trips and slips due to 
children  wearing unsuitable shoes or trainers. 



Class News 

Class 3 

 Our school author partner, Catherine Cooper, popped in this week to present Fin with his prize 
from last term's book cover design competition: the design has been used for the cover of her 
new book, The Black Stone. She also announced to the children that she will be working with all 
of Key Stage Two after half term to write some poetry for a book that she will publish. In other 
news this week, Year 5 have been tackling decimals and year 6 have been putting the finishing 
touches to their goblin car in preparation for the next track day at Curborough. 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 News 

This week, we have begun exploring the text 'Zeraffa Giraffa' within our Guided Reading sessions. 
We started by using descriptive language to help our partner draw the setting and main character. 
During the next session, we used a range of clues to make predictions about the text. Within RE, we 
have been learning about  the story of Pentecost by adding sound effects and flame movements 



Please share this with anyone you think it may be of interest to. 



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week: 12.05.25-16.05.25 

                                  Teme (Class 1) 94.44% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 95.45% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 98.24% 

                    Overall    96.09%   Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 

Check out this website about safe parking outside schools for more infor-
mation. https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-
safety/parking-outside-schools/   

https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/
https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/


 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services 

newsletter, where you can find lots of information 

on what’s going on and where to go for support and 

advice. 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979

-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/


